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I strongly oppose SB1154 . It’s hard enough just to make ends meet given high 

inflation, high cost of groceries and gas. This bill would inevitably create more 

unnecessary fees and restrictions which essentially makes it harder for Oregonians 

to get by. Please help Oregonians not hurt them and stop this bill from going any 

further. Thank you. 


